
 

 

 
 

      

 

 

Attention Tennessee Cattle Producers 
v Producers with cow herds of all sizes are eligible to receive CFAP 

payments from USDA. 
v Cattle (cows, calves, feeders, bulls, or replacements) owned between 

April 16-May 14, 2020 are eligible to receive $33/head.  
v No minimum herd size restrictions.  Cattle sales are not required to 

participate. 
o For example, if you owned 10 cows, 9 calves and 1 bull (20 head) 

you are eligible to receive $660. 
v If you sold any cattle between January 15–April 15, 2020 you will be 

eligible to receive additional funds. 
v No repayment requirements or application fees to participate. Apply at 

USDA Farm Service Agency.  Application deadline August 28, 2020.  
v Contact your local University of Tennessee County Extension Office, 

USDA Farm Service Agency, or visit https://www.farmers.gov/cfap for 
program details and a list of other eligible commodities. 

https://www.farmers.gov/cfap

